
  
 

 
  

 
 

Monday 4th March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th, Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th March 2024 
 

We will be holding a book fair after school each day in the office lobby from Wednesday 13th March – 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 (excluding Friday 15th March). The school can get up to 60% of the money 

made at the book fair to spend on books for our school library and classrooms.  

Please enter through the office lobby doors from 3:25 onwards. 

There will be a range of books suitable for 3 years old to 11 years old, so please come along on any 

afternoon to see all of the fantastic books on offer. The children will also have the opportunity to look 

through the books during class time to make their decisions and write their wish lists. The children can 

save their world book day vouchers to spend at the book fair if they wish. 

To celebrate this event, we will be holding a recommended reads poster competition as part of our 

World Book Day celebrations. Children are invited to create a poster in school on World Book Day 

and/or at home by Friday 8th March 2024. The 5 winners will be chosen by the school council and 

announced in assembly on Friday 8th March. They will each receive a £5 gift voucher to spend at the 

book fair and their creations will be laminated and displayed in our new look library after the Easter 

break. 

If you wish, you can purchase scholastic gift vouchers from the scholastic website using this link: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 

If you do this, the school will still earn rewards on the full value of the voucher to spend on books for 

the library/classrooms. Just bring the gift vouchers along to the book fair and we can accept them as 

payment. 

We are able to accept payment via card from this year by scanning the QR code below and following 

the instructions to pay using a card by entering details on your phone. Please note, you cannot use 

apple or google pay to purchase books, you will need the card with you at the book fair. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the book fair. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs Caselton 

Assistant Head of School and Inclusion Lead 

 
 

 
 

Temple Mill Primary School 
 

Cliffe Road 
Strood 

Kent   
ME2 3NL 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Lewis B.ED (Hons) 
Telephone: (01634) 629079 

Email:  office@templemill.medway.sch.uk 
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